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OIA IRO-540

Tena koe-

Request made under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act.

Thank you for your social media post of 27 November 2023 requesting the following
information on the Taranaki Pump Station and Rising Main projects under the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act):

1. What was the original project budget and
2. what is it going to end up?

| am advised that in 2021 the Taranaki Pump Station and Rising Main projects had a budget
of $24M. The total current approved budget for the Taranaki Pump Station and Rising Main
projects is now $31M.

Please note that the Taranaki Street Pump Station is near complete (March 2024) and works
are already underway on the Taranaki Street Rising Main (expected completion is June
2025).

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to email us at
official.information@wellingtonwater.co.nz

Naku iti noa, na,

Acting Group Manager, Network Development & Delivery
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